
 

 

WHAT’S ON IN Grade 5/6 ? 

Phillip Island Adventure Camp 

The 5/6’s had a brilliant time at Phillip Island Adventure 

Camp. Sleeping in tents was a new experience for some 

of our students, as was surfing! We enjoyed the low 

ropes course, archery, giant swing, flying fox and raft 

building. A huge thank you goes out to our wonderful 

parent helpers that joined us for the 4 days: Rachael, 

Paige, Blair, Will and Marcus. Your assistance is so 

appreciated! 

Here are 
some of 

our 
favourite 
photos 

from the 4 
days away.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

In Class 

We have been working hard on our historical fiction 

narratives—writing them and reading ‘Memorial’ and 

‘Lone Pine’.  

Students have been finding success in converting 

fractions, decimals and percentages as well as 

multiplication and division of various amounts.  

We hope you have been having great conversations 

about Portfolio Tasks at home. Look out for another one 

over the holidays all about Harvest Market! 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Compass 

Keep your eyes on the news post for any updates from 
your child’s teacher. 

Homework 

Please remind your child to complete one ’My 
Numeracy’ activity and one ’My Literacy’ activity on 
Essential Assessment each week. Students are expected 
to read each night. Please fill out the homework slip 
each week. 

High School Information 

It is vital that children and parents in year 5 and 6 are 
going for school tours to get a feel for some high 
schools. Transition forms will be due early Term 2. 

Important Dates 

Monday 25th April: ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Tuesday 26th April: First day of Term 2 

10th—20th May: NAPLAN Testing 

Thursday 19th May: Open Night 

Thursday 26th May: Art Excursion 

Friday 10th June: Curriculum Day 

Monday 13th June: Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Wed 22nd—Thu 23rd June: 3-way Conferences 

Friday 24th June: Last day of Term 2 (2:30pm finish) 
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